Upcoming Events

Kia ora whānau, nau mai, haere mai to see our Kapa Haka perform.

When: Thursday 6th September 4.30 pm

Where: HNS School Hall

Why: Watch HNS Kapa Haka and whakawhānaungatanga. Some simple kai will be provided by the kura as well as tea and coffee for after the performance.

'Whanau Community Table'

Every Friday outside Room 16 Come and get a bargain!
Any Donations of items to sell would be greatly appreciated!

\$8 PER BAG
NON TREATED PINE
SAMPLE BAG IN THE OFFICE
or contact 021 101 7591
This is being sold as a camp fundraiser.

Dear Families

20 August 2018

'Be Safe'

We take safety very seriously
and on a school day the safest place for
children is at school.
Arriving on time and in correct uniform, identifies
where the children

are going and motorists look our for them.

The crossing is the safest place to cross the road even if you have to walk to get to it.

If you are on time there a staff member is there to help.

ABSENT CHILDREN

If your child is going to be absent it is **VERY IMPORTANT** that you let us know! You can let us know via our school App email us on office@hns.school.nz, phone 838 8229 and leave a message on our absentee line or text us O2I 0248 3806.

Please also ensure we have your current phone numbers on record.

Irene Ogden - Principal

MOTUIHE ISLAND TRIP

Year 5 & 6 Trip to Motuihe Island has been rescheduled for Friday 26 October. If you have not yet paid for this trip you will need to do this as soon as possible - \$10 each.

Library Road Show

Your child should have received their new library card, some of our new children may receive them in the mail. Tomorrow we will have librarians from Auckland Libraries giving a presentation sharing with our children about the Mobile Library Bus which will be regularly visiting our school from October. They will be sharing information about Public Libraries and lots of great stories. Some children will even get to wear costumes! Reminder to you all- if your child has a current library card they will be able to issue 2 items when the library bus comes to visit. Please let us know if you do-not want your child using their card.

Royal Jelly Show

On Tuesday 21 August we will have a very special show visit our school, that will teach us all about the importance of bees in our world. Shows coming to our school are far more cost effective than us taking children to a show by bus. The cost will be only \$4 per child. Please fill in the slip below along with \$4 and return to school.



Class Room Activity and Donation payments are now due for this term. If you can please ensure you pay these. Thank you for those that have paid them.

Certificate Recipients Week 4 We noticed these children being Learners this week

Room	1.	Tailah Manumua	2.	Junior Vaguna
	3.	Keen Mandizvidza	4.	Bryce Gallegos
	5.	Alasuini Vaguna	6.	Hakopa Tamaini
	7.	Calais Jessen	8.	Shanaya Otia
	9.	Joanna Jackson	10.	Josiah Ah Tong
	11.	James Murrie	12.	Isaac Watling
	13.	Rose Mary Duffy	14 .	Zenith Pakau
	15.	Joseph Matthes	17.	C.J. Grbic
	18.	Stanley Te Rito		

MARBLE RUN

On Wednesday 8 August we made a marble run, it was so much fun because we made it out of cardboard. The annoying part is the tape

because it sticks everywhere. The marble run works by gravity. The gravity pulls the marble, then the marble rolls down the cardboard and the steeper the faster the marble goes, the flatter the slower the marble rolls. If it gets too steep the marble just

falls because the gravity pulls the marble down. If we had not gravity we would just fly!

Nathan - Room 15

	Royal Jelly Show	
Name:		Room:
	Enclosed is \$4	